
From: floydcbg@ozemail.com.au <floydcbg@ozemail.com.au>  
Sent: Sunday, 24 February 2019 3:24 PM 
To: 'Jason Falinski MP' <jason.falinski.mp@aph.gov.au> 
Cc: president@sira.org.au 
Subject: RE: Thank you for signing 
 
Dear Jason,  
 
I would like to ask what has happened to our petition. So far no action has been taken that I can see. 
Those of us who live at the top of the island suffer from ever-worsening access to our property. The 
roads are dangerous.  
 
I would really appreciate an update on this matter.  
 
Regards,  
 
Carol Floyd 

 
28/2/19 
 
Hi Carol 
I have spoken to his office this morning to try and find out what has happened with the petition. 
He has spoken to the CEO of NBC and submitted the names on the petition to Councillors and to 
NSW gov. 
He has said that he will send SIRA an email explaining what he has done which we will send out to 
the community as soon as we receive it. 
I have also raised this with the CEO at a meeting last week and he is coming over in the next few 
weeks to see first hand the state of the nation. 
Meanwhile NBC continue to work on the Roads Management Plan which will have to include 
substantial improvements to our roads at the same time. 
Thanks Carol for following this up but I can assure you SIRA is really doing its best to get some 
improvements this year. 
Cheers 
Colin 
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